
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I urge you to support HB2578 because it will shift power away from the big money special interests and 
to citizens, who are the most important part of any campaign. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Jesse Littlewood 
2915 NE 21st Ave 
Portland, OR 97212-3445 
 
 
 


